
BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS DISTRICT NO. 2 
TOWNSHIP OF FREEHOLD, NEW JERSEY 

 
December 10, 2019 
 
Chairman David Goldstein called the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Fire 
Commissioners to order at 7:00 p.m.   The Sunshine law was read and the date and time of the 
meeting was posted.  
 
 Roll call was taken as follows: 
    Mr. Goldstein  Present 
    Mr. Polo  Present 
    Mr. Bailey  Present 
    Mr. Allen  Present 
    Mr. Coburn  Present 
    Mr. Parker  Present 
 
 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 
 
Mr. Goldstein received a Resolution from Freehold Township for Shared Services, Mr. Goldstein 
to sign and return.  
 
CHIEF’S REPORT 
  
Nothing at this time.  
 
RADIO AND ALARM 
 
Nothing at this time.  
 
BUILDINGS 
 
Daniels Way DNR heating to fix the cracks in the heating system at the cost of $3,750.00, this 
will be done this week. 
 
Pond Rd. radiant heat (overhead heaters in the bays), one is bad, the system is over 32yrs old, 
will need to be replaced, Mr. Polo will get prices for new ones or find out if they can be fixed.  
 



Mr. Goldstein still waiting for callback from NJ Doorworks.  
 
INSURANCE 
 
Renewals are due for the member’s benefits. 
 
LOSAP’s surplice of $38,000 will go back into the fund.  
 
MAINTENANCE 
 
All preventative maintenance have been done, Mr. Bailey has a list of deficiencies.  
 
’75 still having problems with the heater switch.  
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Mr. Allen to get information on the RFID system.  
 
Truck committee- met with Spec writer Mr. Gaskin and revised the specs, waiting for final spec.  
 
 
Chief truck- Mr. Goldstein will meet with the sales person to get the final cost of the Suburban.  
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
Nothing at this time.  
 
TREASURER 
 
Rebate from American Power and Gas for the amount of $88.29 deposited on 12/2/2019.  
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Patrick Coburn, Secretary 
Board of Fire Commissioners District 2 


